Class Attendance

Congratulations to Orange Class who achieved the most improved attendance for week beginning 7th January.

Earrings

Please remember that earrings need to be covered or removed for PE day.

Skill

Practice walking in a straight line (heel to toe) - like you are on a tightrope.

Quiz

Which Countries in Europe have had heavy snow fall?



Nursery Parents

Please come along to our Parent Partnership meeting on Thursday 24th January at 9:10am. This is a great opportunity to find out what we are doing and how you can help your child from home.

Forest School

If you have a spare hour or 2 on a Tuesday afternoon and would like to help out at our Forest School sessions, please speak with your Class Teacher who will pass your details onto our Forest School Leader, Megan.

PTA

PTA Meeting in the Staff room on Friday 18th January. 9am start. All welcome.

Future dates for your diary

Monday 28th January—I mage Theatre Production in School

Friday 1st February—Non uniform day—donations to The Lullaby Trust From Monday 11th February—Arts Week

Thursday 14th February—Valentine Disco

Friday 15th February—Break up for half term

Monday 25th February—Return to School





Growing wise together





16th January 2019

www.ludlow-inf.shropshire.sch.uk



Apologise for having to postpone the Parent Partnership meetings yesterday afternoon but we had a number of staff absent through illness and out on training courses. We will reschedule and let you know as soon as possible.

Some of the Year 2 children took part in a cricket festival at the leisure centre on Tuesday. Their behaviour was excellent and they had a great time. Well done for being good ambassadors for the school.

The adventure playground will finally be completed next week. It will be lovely to see the children on it. It has been so long in the making! We will have to have an official opening celebration in the near future.

Don't forget to come to the PTA meeting on Friday morning to discuss the next fund raising project.

EVENTS NEXT WEEK

Monday 21st Jan

Dance Club
Owlstones Club

Tuesday 22nd Jan

Football Club Lego Club

Weds 23rd Jan

Cookery Club

Thurs 24th Jan

iPad Club Gymnastics Club

Friday 25th Jan

2:25pm—Celebration Assembly



Celebrations



CLASS CELEBRATION

<u>Red</u>- Thomas Collister <u>Orange</u>— Xander Smith

Yellow— Tallulah Jones

Blue— Lily Logan

<u>Turquoise</u>— I zzy Chubb

Purple— Cherry Cracknell

CLASS DOJO

Red - Harry Bounds

Orange - Sophia Cobley

Yellow— Harley Wilson

Blue— Poppy Ballard

Turquoise— Flossie Brown

Purple— Lola Vernalls

SPORTSTAR I sla Leech

MEALTIME MANNERS

Toby Moores

TONY TEDDY

Flossie Brown

RAINBOW READERS

51 pts—Charlie Brown 57 pts—Livi Pound 54 pts—Lily-Grace Burgins

BEARWORDS 8

Scarlett Chaproniere
Jack Jones
Amelia Bowker

No Birthdays this week!

The parents of these children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at **2:25pm** These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday.



Afternoon Nursery children

If you are bringing your child in for an afternoon session to Nursery, please do not go into any other area of school to try and find your older child. The safety of ALL our children is paramount and must be our first concern. Unknown persons wondering around the school and its grounds will be approached by staff.

Childrens Corner

Hello Children

Just before Christmas I tested your reading ages so that your teachers could make sure that you were reading in the most appropriate group. Some of you have been a little concerned about this as you have been put into a different group. Please do not worry, we all learn at different rates and as long as you are always doing your best then it doesn't matter where your friends are. It is more important that you are in the right place.

This is similar with the spelling groups, following the end of term spelling test some of you have been moved. The test checked to see if you had remembered some of your spelling from throughout the term. Keep working hard and learn your spellings every week.

Myself and some of the teachers have noticed that a lot of you are yawning in Class and look tired. Please make sure you go to bed at a sensible time (without your TV or iPad on) so you can be relaxed and fall straight to sleep meaning you come to school the next day refreshed and ready to learn.

Next week hopefully you will be able to have a climb on the new adventure playground, how exciting!

Have a great week! Mrs Matthew